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Child Support inquiry to hold final public hearings  
 

A Parliamentary inquiry which has received thousands of responses and submissions on the Child Support 
Program is reaching the end of its consultation phase. 
 
Final public hearings will be held in Canberra tomorrow (Thursday 25 September) and next week 
(Thursday 2 October). These hearings are open to the public and will also be streamed live at 
http://www.aph.gov.au/News_and_Events/Watch_Parliament  
 
Details for the hearings are as follows: 
 
Date:                Thursday 25 September 
Time:                09.30am-11.00am 
Venue:             Committee Room 1R3, Parliament House, Canberra 
Witnesses:      Attorney-General’s Department  

Dads4Kids 
 
Date:                Thursday 2 October 2014 
Time:                9.30am-10.30am 
Venue:             Committee Room 1R3, Parliament House, Canberra 
Witnesses:       Australian Taxation Office 
 
The Committee is expected to publish its report early next year. 
 
Full details of the inquiry, including hearings, and submissions, are available online, at: 
www.aph.gov.au/childsupport.  
 

 

For media comment – please contact Lynnis Bonanno in the Chair’s office on (07) 4944 0662. 
For inquiry information – please contact the Secretariat: 
Childsupport.reps@aph.gov.au | (02) 6277 2223  | www.aph.gov.au/childsupport   
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